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Laltest Advisory for Indian Nationals in Russia as on 03 Maich 2022

In view of uncertainties with respect to the situation between Russian and Ukraine,
all Indian nationals in Russia. particularly students whose stay is not essential, may
consider leaving temporarily. Indian nationals are also advice to avoid all non-essential

travel and within Russia.

Indian nationals are requested to keep the Embassy informed about the status of
their presence in Russia to enable the Embassy to reach them where required. The

Embassy continues to function normally to provide all services to Indian nationals in

Russia.
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